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Subject: June 17 Board Meeting

Body:

I have a couple of updates on Burton and the JFK Library that I would like to send to the Board.  Before doing 

so, I wanted to revisit the issue of the next Board meeting that currently is scheduled for June 17.  (The 

following meeting is scheduled for July 7-8. )In terms of records issues, there are no pressing matters for the 

Board and there is no need to hold a second meeting in June for such issues.   The most important issue I see 

is the Board's discussion of the Final Report, which would need to be at a public meeting.  From my 

perspective, the question is whether it is needed or wanted to have essentially a day-long public meeting on 

the Final Report.  I would like to recommend to the Board that the next meeting be the scheduled two-day 

meeting in July.  Do you go along with this?Please let me know your thoughts so that I can either include the 

suggestion or exclude the suggestion in my e-mail message that I would like to send out this afternoon.Jeremy
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